
CUSD World Language Textbook Adoption Process 

The World Language adoption process began by inviting two publishers to present their 
programs to World Language secondary teachers.  World Language teachers were given 
curriculum according the level they were currently teaching.  Teachers were asked to pilot both 
programs for the longevity of eight weeks.  

A series of meetings took place with World Language teachers during the eight week pilot.  
During the meeting teachers discussed the curriculum and collaborated on providing feedback 
on the various components of both programs.   

Every World Language teacher rated each program according to a rubric that was created. All 
votes were tallied and the following program was selected: 

World Language Program (Secondary): Que Chevere 

The Compton Unified School District has selected the above World Language program for 
adoption.  Pursuant to Ed Code Sections 60060-60062, 60200-60206, 60210, 60400-60411, the 
programs are on display for public viewing April 10-April 14.  This program will be 
recommended to the Board of Trustees for adoption on April 19, 2017.  

All materials selected for adoption will be on display from Monday, April 10-Friday, April 14th at 
the address below:  

Professional Development Center  

603 S. Acacia Avenue, Compton, CA 90220  


